
Weekly Wild Wednesday      

For October 14
th

 2020 

Hi everyone, what an incredible week! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 I learned some -new to me- seeds from Dotty and her daughter, while harvesting 

Purple Prairie Clover (in the brown paper bag above) for the Veteran’s Memorial 

Prairie site.  What fun, and what perfect weather! 

A bunch of aggressive Cedar trees were 

removed up at Yankton, and converted into edging for The Flower House.  One 

more load should do it to edge the back yard, well, possibly two more loads!   

This is a puzzle piece work in progress to get ‘the look’.  



 

Also a new bed was installed on site at “The Flower House”, but this one may be 

removed as a “Growing Pain”--not sure about the look of this new bed. Will revisit 

this site several times this coming week---to feel that one out-- and tweak a bit. A 

rock, garden sculpture, bird bath---something needs to ‘anchor’ this 

overwintering patch to make it work while it kills the grass underneath and waits 

for the Spring Native Plant Sale. Ideas? Suggestions? A small trellis did NOT 

work. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

Down at the Yanney Gardens, Charese’s friend put the finishing touches and the 

last coat of paint on the trellis for the Virginia Creeper! It looks fabulous!  

 



 

 

Wishing and hoping for good weather on Sunday for the Seed Exchange!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


